REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF INTERNAL REVENUE
Quezon City

ADVISORY

To all Concerned Taxpayers, Revenue Officials and Employees:

The Bank of the Philippine Islands (BPI) informed the Bureau of Internal
Revenue (BIR) that their bank is experiencing intermittent/unavailability of
service since April 10, 2019 due to adjustments following its major system
upgrade from April 5 to 7, 2019. Relative to this, the BPI’s Bizlink, Expresslink
and their accredited branches over-the-counter tax payment facilities are not
available until April 15, 2019.

In this regard, taxpayer enrolled in the eFPS/online payment facility of the BPI
are advised to attach the copy of BPI Unavailability Advisory in the printed
copy of eFiled returns and manually pay their tax liabilities to any Authorized
~ Agent Bank (AAB) under the jurisdiction of the Revenue District Office (RDO)
where the said taxpayer is registered. For the affected Large Taxpayers (LT)
under RDO Nos. 116, 121, 123, 124, 125, 126 and 127, payment of their tax

liabilities shall be made through the nearest AAB branches located within the
locality of the LT Head Office.

Issued this 11th day of April, 2019.

Quezon City, Metro Manila.




